22" March 2018
Dear Parents,

Year 2 will be visiting Moreton River on Tuesday 24™ April as part of their Creative Curriculum.
Whilst there, they will be working on Art and Geography. They will leave school at 9.15am,
returning back to school by 3.15pm. Children will be travelling there and back by coach.

On the day, children will need to wear old play clothes, a sun hat/sun cream if it is hot and a
waterproof jacket if wet. They also require wellington boots or old trainers that can get wet!!

Children will need a named disposable lunch, a snack and a drink, which all need to be in a small
rucksack. You have the option of providing your own lunch or ordering an away day packed lunch
(part of universal free meals). The current away day lunch consists of a cheese roll, cake or cookie
of the day, a raisin and sultana fruit bag and a bottle of water.

Please note that if you wish for us to order an away day lunch from Chartwells, we need
you to return the below form by Thursday 29" March at the latest .

We are asking for a contribution of £3.00 to go towards travelling costs.

We are looking for a couple of parent helpers to help with the visit. If you are free, please speak to
Mrs Duerdoth or Mrs Beecheno as soon as possible.

Please complete and return the below slip to give permission for your child to go on this visit. Risk
Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them.

Thank you

| give permission for to visit Moreton River on Tuesday 24™ April,
travelling there and back by coach.

| would like an away day lunch ordered from Chartwells - Yes / NO — please delete as appropriate.
| enclose a contribution of £3.00 O

Signed




